New Germany-Trebein Road Widening Project; PID #84222
Open House Public Meeting Invitation
The City of Beavercreek is proposing to widen and reconstruct New Germany-Trebein Road from Bent Creek Court to Varner Drive within the City of Beavercreek and Beavercreek Township. This project will reconstruct New Germany-Trebein Road to improve motorist sight lines, widen the roadway to three (3) lanes along with the installation of curb, gutter and storm sewers. 
You are invited to attend an open house public meeting for this project on Tuesday, May 15th, 2012 from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. at the Beavercreek Golf Club Clubhouse, 2800 New Germany-Trebein Road.  At this meeting, attendees will have the opportunity to view displays depicting the proposed improvements to New Germany-Trebein Road and other project details.  No formal presentation will be given.
Information from this meeting will also be available for download from the ODOT District 8 public involvement meeting webpage located at http:www.dot.state.oh.us/districts/D08/Pages/PublicInvolvementMeetingSchedule.aspx.

During the open house, representatives from the City, ODOT and consultant staff will be available to answer questions. Attendees are encouraged to provide input regarding the project.  Comments may be submitted in writing during the meeting or later mailed to:

Mr. Jeff Moorman, City Engineer
Beavercreek City Hall
1368 Research Park Drive
Beavercreek, Ohio 45432
All comments must be received by June 4th, 2012. The meeting facility is handicapped accessible and is Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA)-compliant. Individuals requiring interpretive services or special assistance to participate in this meeting should contact the City of Beavercreek at the number below, five to seven days prior to the meeting for arrangements to be made.
If you have any questions prior to the meeting, contact Jeff Moorman, City Engineer for Beavercreek at (937) 427-5513.  Please feel free to invite any interested parties to attend the public meeting.  We appreciate your interest in this proposed improvement.

